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Chatham County Police Department Searching for Bank Robbery Suspect 

 

Chatham County, GA (October 27, 2023) – The Chatham County Police Department is 

searching for the man who robbed the Wells Fargo Bank in Berwick just after 11 o’clock this 

morning. 

No one was hurt during the incident. The suspect in the attached photos fled the scene with an 

undetermined amount of cash. 

Anyone who recognizes this individual is asked to contact police. Anonymous tips can be sent 

through the Chatham County Police Department app, or the Department’s online tip form found 

here: https://police.chathamcountyga.gov/Tips.  

You can also call Crime Stoppers at 912-234-2020, where tipsters are anonymous and may 

qualify for a cash reward. 
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